
THANK YOU!
From the Black Outside, Inc Family
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Our staff, board, and community are so grateful for your partnership,

effort, and support in making last Friday a success. Students not only

engaged in the outdoors they very much immersed themselves in nature. It

was a beautiful sight to see so many youth of color experience nature-

based skill building, including a 75-minute scavenger hunt (winners

pictured left).

 

We want to give a special shout-out to Justin Kirk and Joel Alvarado of

St.Phillips ECHS for all their behind the scenes work including

coordinating logistics for the trip. Also, a big thank you to the staff of

Cibolo Nature Center for welcoming the students with open arms and

SAWS water supply for the donation of 30 free water bottles.

 

Students left the trails with stories for a lifetime. We are excited for our

next adventure in January.

#DearOutdoorsWe'reBack! 

"I enjoyed everything about the outdoors. Just being able to

get away from electronics and social media. I think its a

great thing to be out here. I enjoyed it all!"

 

- Arshawn (pictured left)

 

Click Here to see more

pictures from the day

WANT TO DONATE TO

OUR MOVEMENT?

CLICK HERE

Black Outside, Inc.

https://photos.app.goo.gl/P9oFZH8HNAo7CgPf9
http://www.blackoutside.org/donate

